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Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer the children currently in Year 5 the opportunity to participate in a 

residential activity week at PGL, Liddington Fox Hill, Swindon SN4 0DZ during October 2019. The centre 

offers a high standard of outdoor education and is part of the PGL Group, which is fully bonded with ABTA. 

 

Activities are organised and supervised by fully qualified instructors with considerable experience of 

working with children. The facilities are excellent and any specialised equipment needed for activities is 

provided by the Centre. 

 

The schedule of activities is tailored to suit the needs of individual schools as much of the work is linked to 

the National Curriculum. A varied range of activities is available, including: problem solving; raft building; 

climbing and abseiling; orienteering and zip wire. 

 

The dates for the Autumn 2019 trip are Tuesday 22nd October – Friday 25th October 2019. 

 

You are invited to attend a Parents’ Presentation on Thursday 31 January at 6.30 pm, where you will be 

shown a video and hear more about the centre and the activities the children will be involved in. It will also 

be an opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may have. The children will be given a presentation 

during school time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs H Wilson 

Party Leader 
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